Penrith City Council,
Development Services Administration
Re Integrated Development Application No.DA17/1092

Dear Sir/ Madam,

As residents of Wallacia Village of almost 44years we are impelled to voice our
objection over the proposed re-development of Wallacia Golf Course.

As the land was gifted for the construction of a Golf Course for the enjoyment of all the
community plus people far and wide,great for the health of us all with all the exercise(our obesity problem
is way out of hand and this is going to be taken away?)interaction with friends and great fun,all of this shall
be lost if the above is all allowed to progress.

We are an historical and rural area,our village is a safe, happy and friendly place to live
which is the reason we came here all those years ago to raise our 3 children in this environment and live
out our twilight years as well.

With the above allowed to proceed our quality of life shall be greatly impacted on with
the influx of traffic,we have 5 schools in our area what impact shall the traffic have on them?

How shall our roads cope with all the extra traffic?

What about our damaged bridge over the Nepean River and the air and water
contamination?

Please take all of the above into consideration when looking into the application as we
love our little village and wish to stay here but shall have to move if the above development is approved.

Yours Faithfully
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